
BrownScott, Jennifer <jennifer_brownscott@fws.gov>

Fwd: [EXTERNAL] Jamestown S'Klallam Tribe - Dungeness Bay shellfish farm
1 message

Stenvall, Charlie <charlie_stenvall@fws.gov> Mon, May 20, 2019 at 10:23 AM
To: Jennifer BrownScott <jennifer_brownscott@fws.gov>

fyi.   Hoping to finalize the letter today.  Having Ken go thru it one more time.

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Kevin Foerster <kevin_foerster@fws.gov>
Date: Mon, May 20, 2019 at 10:15 AM
Subject: Fwd: [EXTERNAL] Jamestown S'Klallam Tribe - Dungeness Bay shellfish farm
To: Charlie Stenvall <charlie_stenvall@fws.gov>
Cc: Kim Trust <kim_trust@fws.gov>

Please move this along with Mary.   

Kevin

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Hansi Hals <hhals@jamestowntribe.org>
Date: May 20, 2019 at 10:27:12 AM EDT
To: "kevin_foerster@fws.gov" <kevin_foerster@fws.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Jamestown S'Klallam Tribe - Dungeness Bay shellfish farm

Good morning Kevin,

 

Thank you again for making the trip to Blyn.  I left a voice mail on your assistant’s direct line late last week. 
I’d like to know if USFWS has determined whether you will take any action regarding the USFWS comment
letter (on record at Clallam County and USACE) that we discussed at our meeting.  I appreciated your clear
understanding of the issue.  If you need any further information from us, please let me know. 

 

Can you let me know what your timeline is?   As you know, we’ll need to let the County Hearings Examiner
know our status, and meanwhile the USACE process wasn’t paused so the current USFWS letter of
comment continues to inform the USACE management of our application.  We have a conversation with
USACE scheduled on May 28.  I hope that I understand the USFWS next steps before then.  Thank you,  
Hansi

 

Hansi Hals

Natural Resources Director

Jamestown S’Klallam Tribe

1033 Old Blyn Hwy.

Sequim WA  98382
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(360) 681-4601

 


